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11.12.23 
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

Thank you so much to all the children, parents, grandparents and families who came along 
to school and supported our Christmas Fair on Friday afternoon! We were amazed at how 
busy we were and how generous everyone was in their support for the fair and the school. 
We will be adding money raised for the lowers Christmas Production raffles this week to 
our total but at the moment we already know we have made over £1000 profit! This is an 
amazing amount and we are really grateful. In the New Year, the children will be talking 
to the School Council and members of the PTA about their ideas for how best to spend 
the money! Thank you once again to Mrs Gallagher, the staff and of course the parents 
who helped on the day to make the fair such an amazing success  
 

I hope everyone is pleased with their Christmas card orders – once again, the children 
have made some beautiful designs and staff have helped print some very special and 
unique cards!  
 

This week we are all looking forward to the lower Christmas production of ‘Straw and 
Order’. Please be aware we do not charge for tickets to see the show but we do ask for 
your support in the raffle for some Christmas treats! Tuesday’s performance is at 2.00pm 
and Wednesday’s performance is at 6.00pm. I know parents have already booked tickets 
using ParentMail and everyone is very excited! Parents are asked to bring the children 
back to school at 5.40pm on Wednesday to give plenty of time to get into costume and 
get organised. We will be using the lower entrance on the corner for both drop-off and 
pick-up after the performance – NOT the front door.  
 

Please remember that everyone is welcome to join us at St Mary’s church on Monday 
18th December at 2.00pm for our Christmas Service. We would ask you to arrive at the 
church from 1.50pm onwards – it will be lovely as always! 

It’s beginning to feel a lot like Christmas! 
 

 
David Reddy 
(Headteacher) 
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